## PTA Parent Contact Request 2014

A letter from your PTA Class Reps

Please return the slip below with your feedback form

Dear Parent

As your class reps, it's our job to organise any class collections and cards, for example, at the end of the school year or when someone is leaving. We also want to make sure that you know about any social and PTA events organised for the class, year group or school.

It would really help us if you could complete the information below and return it to school with your feedback form as sometimes it's really hard to keep in touch with everybody. (We'll only use these details to contact you about school/PTA events.)

Your class may need a new class rep so if you would consider being the class rep this year (or sharing the role with a friend) or would just like more information please tick the box below and we'll be in touch.

I hank you!
Your Class Reps
Enquiries to Sarah Mitchell sarah@themitchellshouse.com (PTA Class Rep Co-Ordinator)
Visit our website www.montpelierpta.org.uk
Child's name: Child's class:
Parent/carer's name:
Email address:
(Mobile) phone number:

I would like more information or to be class rep for my class